
February, 2017, Board Meeting 

Special Education Report 

 

 

1.  New Preschool Logo – Who wants a shirt??? 

 

2.  Grant Update 

a. Met with Amanda Greenwell to discuss Me and My School Program 

b. Continued discussions with Rick Hulefeld, Director of Children’s Inc.  Southgate will be 

offering “wrap around services” for the 2017-18 school year. 

c. Completed the 3-year analysis of Kindergarten Readiness scores and have implemented 

changes within the Preschool classroom to help boost readiness. 

d. Recruitment materials have been ordered. 

e. Met with Children’s Inc. staff and Director of Kings Kids regarding the “30 Million Word 

Deficit” promotion.  Awaiting the link to download onto our phones and tablets to begin 

sharing with families. 

f. Preschool will be included in the Kindergarten Readiness Kick Off on March 27th.   

3. Projections for the 2017-18 school year 

 


